
 

 

 

  

With an all-time high of 143 

students enrolled in the 

Nursing Assistant program, 

133 students received 

certification after completing 

training at the International 

Institute.  

2011 
The Institute resettled 317 

refugees from 11 countries, 

and helped an additional 

1,260 individuals with the 

process of becoming an 

American Citizen. 

The Institute and Saint Paul 

College started a FastTRAC 

partnership to help adult 

learners successfully complete 

Anatomy and Physiology—a 

key course for several medical 

degrees. 

 

Annual Report 

Providing a Strong Start to a New Life 



1,778 individuals were served in Resettlement 

In October, we began a regional Anti-Trafficking 

initiative. Through this program, we help foreign-

born survivors of sex and labor trafficking across 

Minnesota and Northern Wisconsin—as well as 

create outreach programs to educate the public on 

signs of trafficking. 

 

500 students were served in Education Programs 

The Medical Careers Pathway employed 120 New 

Americans in living wage jobs in the healthcare 

field: 109 Nursing Assistant students found jobs 

and 11 New Americans advanced to become nurses 

or other medical professionals.   

 

50,000 visitors attended the Festival of Nations 

In partnership with the Minnesota Planetarium 

Society, the Festival of Nations brought the entire 

universe and new cultural awareness to the 2011 

celebration. New refugee groups were represented 

at the Festival, giving them a chance to share their 

culture with the general public.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2011 Accomplishments 

 

 To learn more visit www.iimn.org 

Financial  
Overview 
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Resettlement $825,677

Education $818,235

Festival of Nations
$409,826

Interpreters $332,284

Support Services
$331,949

Government Grants
$1,622,006

Program Service Fees
$517,547

Contributions $349,705

Corporate & Foundation
Grants $86,583


